
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

As you may have heard, Dr. Catherine Webb will be leaving her position as Vice President at ACCJC, 

effective October 31, 2023. Dr. Webb has made significant contributions to ACCJC and its member 

institutions, and we are thankful for her work in furthering continuous improvement and equitable 

student success. 

  

While we work to fill her position, Ms. Virginia “Ginni” May will serve as Interim Vice President and act 

as liaison to your institution. I am confident Ms. May will fill this role well and continue to foster the 

same relationship of trust and respect we value at ACCJC. 

  

Interim Vice President May can be reached via email at gmay@accjc.org. If you have any questions 

regarding these changes, please feel free to reach out to me atmac@accjc.org. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Mac Powell, MBA, PhD 

President 

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) 

www.accjc.org 
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